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6th September 2019 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians 
 

 
Year 6 Trips/Visitors 
 
This term our trips and visitors are linked to our Think Link topic of World War 2 and our 
science topic of habitats. 
 
In the first week back all classes visited the Poppy Factory to see the effects of war.  
 
Boundless dance group will visit us and help us to choreograph our own WW2 swing 
dance on Tuesday 8th October. 
 
As well as this Year 6 take part in the Junior Citizen Day on Tuesday 8th October where 
they get to work in groups and take part in scenarios around safety. We will be visiting 
Hampton Wick Cricket Club for this. 
 
We will visit the National Archives to look at Propaganda art and visit Bushy Park 
Stockyard for an Invertebrate workshop in November. 
 
We are having a drama group coming in to show what life was like for children during the 
war, with the children acting out different scenarios on Thursday 5th December. 
 
As you can see a fantastic and action packed term covering lots of different areas of the 
curriculum. We will send further details for trips out closer to the time, but if you are able to 
help, please contact the year 6 team. 
 
All children who suffer from asthma must take a prescribed inhaler with them on visits. 
 
We have managed to organise all of these activities for only £10.00 and we would be 
grateful if you could please send in your contribution by Friday 4th October.  

 
Thank You 
Miss Ginman, Mrs Mullen, Mr Shaw and Mrs Hill 
 

 
Poppy Factory 

 
 
Childs Name ………………………………………………Class …………… 
 

 I can help on a trip. Please specify___________________________ 

 I enclose £10 for the trips 

 
 

            Signed ………………………………………………parent/guardian 
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